
The 7th general assembly of MUSS was held in Tokyo 

 

The 7 th general assembly of MUSS was held on Nov.9, 2014, in Tokyo. 

Beginning of the meeting, the former chief director of MUSS, Mr. Munkhdelger introduced 

the history of MUSS to the participants. Dr. Hexigbayar, the chief director of 6th Board of 

Directors, reported the two years activities. Then, the accountant Mr. Burenchingel gave 

accounting report. Both reports were accepted after questions and answers and then the 6th 

Board of Directors was declared to be dissolved. 

After the dissolution of the 6th Board of Directors, the new 7th Board of Directors was 

formed by elected 25 members. Two candidates, Dr. Has Baator and Mr. Othonbayar 

challenged the chief director of the new board, and Dr. Has was elected as the head for new 

board. 

The assembly was chaired by the former chief director Mr.Gandush. 
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